
Braddock Residence

We encountered an Ice Dam in late winter
of 2019. At first, it looked like a
straightforward repair until drywall was

removed  and revealed  wood rot that had been
occurring for many years. e scope of the project
immediately grew 10x. e wood rot was located in
an upstairs bedroom and ran all the way down
through a lower bedroom as well. e wall was a
common wall going into the garage, so the home
had to be effectively braced to restructure the wall. 

We called around to a number of area contractors
when we realized the project was more than
anticipated. ough the timeline for all contractors
was pretty far out, Dave was prompt in coming to
assess the situation and communicated effectively
with us which made us comfortable moving forward
with Full Circle. I would recommend to friends and
for future projects of my own. 

Shannon spearheaded our project with Dave.
Cannot say enough about Shannon's work ethic and
ability. 

is project uncovered a lot of unknown problems

that continually
changed the scope of
work and made it a
very fluid situation.
Shannon and Dave
never flinched and
always were confident
in coming up with
multiple game plans
for my wife and I to discuss and weigh our options.
I appreciated them working within our budget, but
also being honest about getting the job done right
and what it would take to do so. 

Dave was especially cognizant of our situation in
that we were expecting our first child in October
2019 and one of the rooms being repaired was the
nursery. Work was finished in September a month
before her due date, which gave us time to finish up
paint and decorating for the baby's arrival. Again, it
was appreciated. 

is was the first job Full Circle has done for us.
We would reach out again if we needed anything!
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